
United Registrar of Systems Inc. 
325 W County Drive 
Branchburg NJ 08876 

e: info@us.urs-certification.com 
w: www.urs-us.com 

May 24, 2022 

Mr. Jared Privett 
Corporate Quality Control Manager 
General Data Company Inc. 
4354 Ferguson Dr, Cincinnati, OH 45245 

Dear Mr. Privett, 

Due to scheduling conflicts and a re-organization of the US Based offices of United Registrar of Systems 
Inc., we were unable to schedule your re-certification audit in a timely manner.   

Please let this letter serve as official notification that the following certificates: 

Certificate Number 13476/A0001/AN/En  Issue No 9 

Certificate Number 13476/A0002/AN/En  Issue No 9 

have been extended to July 31st, 2022 or until the completion of the re-certification audit, which ever 
comes first. 

Should  you or your customers have any questions regarding this extension, please direct them to myself 
at Axel@us.urscertification.com or to our customer service number +1-843-928-2356. 

Thank you for your understanding and we apologize for any inconveniences this may have caused. 

With kind regards, 

Axel Breidenbruch 
CEO & President 
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